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Sent: February-06-17 4:17 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Carella, Tony
Cc: fsilla@rogers.com
Subject: 10-storey and 7-storey proposals at Islingtong and Rutherford

Hi there — | live in the neighborhood of Sonoma Heights on La Neve Ave. My neighbor just sent me the info on this. am
upset that this is the first time we have heard of this possible development.

I am unable to attend the information session but want to advise of my concerns:

At the best of times in the mornings and evenings the traffic on both Islington and Rutherford is crazy as people
drop off/pick up their children to the local high school and go to or come back from work. This many units in one
area will cause total gridlock.

We already have traffic safety issues with cars that do not stop at stop signs and barely even slow down at stop
signs — we are all concerned for the safety of our children and even ourselves when out walking - adding in more
cars 1o this mix is going to make it even more dangerous.

The local high school is already over crowded — how many more can they accommodate and still provide a proper
education to our children?

Putting this many units into an already crazy busy area is a disaster in the making.

I moved out of the city to this “suburbia” type area to get away from the tall buildings and the overcrowding. Now you
want to do this here?

"inspire, encourage, motivate"

Leanne Henwood-Adam

Fitness Coordinator - Fitness Facility Manager
Humber College - North Campus

{416) 675-6622 x4186
leanne.henwoodadam@humber.ca

http://www.humber.ca/student-life/swac/fitness

Check us out on Facebook and Instagraml
https://www.facebook.com/humbernorthfitness

Instagram - @HumberNorthFitness

Join the celebration. Viskt us at humbers0.ca



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and attached material are intended for the use of the individual or organization to
whom they are addressed and may not be distributed, copied, or disclosed to other unauthorized persons. This material
may contain confidential and/or personal information subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act, the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, and/or the Personal Health
Information Protection Act. If you receive this transmission in error, please notify me immediately and delete this message.
Do not email, print, copy, distribute, or disclose this email or its contents further. Thank you for your co-operation and
assistance.



